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Weekly News – Friday 24th November  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Thank you for all your support and help in baking cakes for our Year 2 
Cake Sale today. 

Also thank you for the parents who helped on our trip to the cinema. 
We all enjoyed the film.  

English 

This week we started learning about non-fiction texts after reading the 
story ‘The Journey Home’. We have been researching and learning 
facts about Orangutans. Next week we will be writing a non-fiction 
poster under different headings. 
 

Maths 

We began this week by counting in twos, fives and tens and using a 
beaded number line to show how we jumped in these sequences. We 
then moved on to identifying patterns in written number sequences. We 
had to check carefully to see whether these sequences were counting 
in twos, fives or tens, and then continue the pattern ourselves.  

Topic 

In History we have been learning about the voyage of Captain Scott 
and his team, and we have been using our knowledge from 
Geography to understand the route he took to get to the Antarctic. 

We are working hard on our Christmas show and we are looking 
forward to our performance soon! We have been practising our songs 
and thinking carefully about the pitch and rhythm that we need. Well 
done to all of you that have been learning your lines! Keep up the 
great work. 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Head Teachers 
Award 

Bracken 
Paige 
Aaron 

 
Clover 
Amber 

Riley 
 

Heather 
Max 

Amelie 
  

Notices 
 

A reminder that next week is Clover Class’s assembly on Tuesday 28th November at 2.45pm.  
 
Christmas Concert – date to put in the diary (Thursday 7th December at 9.15am) 
 
The deadline to bring in costumes for the Christmas play is Friday 1st December. You must bring in your 
costume for the dress rehearsal on Tuesday 5th . Unless you are a character, you should be wearing 
all black. 
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